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Bonneville Power Administration

________________________________________________________________________

Subject: CBPI Customer Conference Call 06/18/2025 Follow Up

________________________________________________________________________

Summary: BPA apologizes for the broken link to the CBPI meeting held on June 18. The
root cause has been identified and will be resolved in time for our next meeting scheduled
for July 9th (Please note that the July meeting is taking place on the second Wednesday of
the month instead of the normal third Wednesday).
 
Let us know if you have any questions or concerns.

________________________________________________________________________

 
To submit comments and questions, or unsubscribe, email to tswebupdates@bpa.gov. If this email
was forwarded to you and you’d like to subscribe, click here.
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